
 

 

Clubs 
This week the clubs begin.  If you returned a 

reply slip for sewing club your child will have 

brought home a slip with the dates for their 

turn, as this was a hugely popular club.   

All other clubs (mindfulness club, recorders, 

story club, games club, choir) are lunchtime 

clubs and the children should be aware of 

which clubs they are in.  Don’t worry- we will 

remind them this week. 

Thank you to all the staff who are giving up 

their own time to run clubs. 

 

Attendance  

 

Oak – 97.7% 

Sycamore – 96.7% 

Willow – 96.5% 

Cedar – 95.5% 

Maple – 95.5% 

Beech – 87.6% 

School Target 97%.  

Good Attendance 95% and above. 

Persistent Absenteeism below 90%. 

 

 
 Special Celebration Assembly Achievers  

 
Congratulations to the following children who were our celebration 
assembly achievers last week. 

Oak Class   Tate - for great learning behaviour and positive attitude
 Kaitlyn - for describing a Polar region 

Sycamore Class  William - for enthusiasm to complete a holiday project                        
proj  Ethan - for his Antarctic fact page 

Beech Class  Lola – for working so hard to learn so many sounds in 
phonics 

  Conor – for giving thoughtful answers in guided reading 
Cedar Class   Josh - for showing an enthusiastic attitude towards his   
                             learning 
  Tommy - for using his phonics well in both his reading             
                             and writing 
Maple Class Lily-May - for helping others in class 
  Olly - for solving sharing problems 
Willow Class  Summer - for setting a super example of behaviour to 

others 
  Lucas – for blending sounds to read whole words 
An extra well done to Ben in Year 1 who has now completed 3 Reading 
Rainbows, which means he has read 75 times with an adult at home.  
Super job. 

General News 

Flu Vaccinations. 
As a result of recent flu reports in the media the School Aged 
Immunisation Team are being contacted in increasing numbers 
by parents whose children did not receive the flu vaccine. 
The team are running some final flu clinics this week for any 
children in reception, years 1, 2, 3 and 4 (born between 
01.09.2008 and 31.08.13) who did not receive the flu vaccine 
when they came into school.   
Parents would need to contact the Immunisation Team on 
07920182032 to book onto a clinic. 
  
Book Club. 
The student who runs book club has been unavailable for a 
couple of weeks due to school commitments.  Book club will 
now be taking place on 2nd February and 9th February. 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Monday 29th January  -  Year 1 Partake theatre.  
Pirate Island. 
Tuesday 30th January - Ready for school meeting 
for families with children who will soon be 
school age. 
Monday 5th February -  Cake sale  3.10-4pm.  
Donations from Reception and Year 1.  
We will not be serving tea and coffee. 
Tues 20th Feb  - 1pm - 2.30pm Gamston 
community hall. 

Thursday 22nd Feb -  1.30pm - 3.00pm Cotgrave 
Welfare- Main hall. Messy play events for 0-5yr 
olds in half term. 
Saturday 24th March  - next school disco. 
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